
 

 

March 30, 2016 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am the Theatre Programmer and Coordinator for the City of Las Vegas Office of Cultural Affairs Arts 

Connection program and I had the pleasure of working with The Beverly Belles for a community 

performance at the Charleston Heights Arts Center in December 2015. 

 

The Office of Cultural Affairs presents a Guest Artist Series consisting of twelve events each season to 

provide culturally rich and diverse arts experiences open to the community at minimal cost.  We have 

been presenting nationally and regionally known artists since 1976. 

 

Hiring The Beverly Belles proved to be an excellent contribution to this series.  The performance was 

fun and exciting; providing something that anyone could enjoy.  The singing and dancing were 

wonderful and the response from the audience was outstanding.  I received only positive feedback 

from the community who found it extremely enjoyable.  The quality of entertainment impressed both 

myself and my colleagues.  Hiring this group will ensure that you will receive an exceptional and quality 

performance that will impress and entertain anyone.  I found their performance to be both rich with 

diversity and highly entertaining.  Their lighthearted mannerisms and excellent stage presence made 

this a performance you don’t want to see end. 

 

To match their wonderful performance, this group was professional, prepared and competent.  They 

were easy to work with from the very beginning of negotiations to the night of the performance.  They 

were extremely flexible to help us find a date that worked for the performance, managers Julia Tobey 

and Tiffany Dissette were a wonderful resource, accessible and helpful.  On the evening of the 

performance, their easy and professional demeanor made this group a true pleasure to work with.  

They worked flawlessly with myself, production crew, and venue staff, were self-sufficient and required 

minimal technical requirements.  I was very impressed with their level of professionalism. 

 

I would recommend this group to any person looking for a fun and enthusiastic performance.  The 

quality is not to be questioned and their mannerisms made this a wonderful experience for all involved.  

I had no complaints from working with this group.  They were dedicated to ensuring a quality 

performance that was a success; concerned with not only their own goals, but ours as well.  They were 

flexible and devoted to ensuring a performance which met our level of expectations.  As I have stated, 

I would recommend hiring this group for a quality performance.       

 

Joe O’Neill 

Theatre Programmer 
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